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Republic	of	SURINAME�
Statement	by	H.E.	Ms.	Kitty	Sweeb,	Deputy	Permanent	Representative�
at	the	50th	Session	of	the	Commission	on	Population	and	Development	

New	York,	5	April	2017	
	
Thank	you,	Madam	Chair,	
	
Suriname	associates	itself	with	the	statements	made	by	El	Salvador	on	behalf	of	CELAC	
and	Ecuador	on	behalf	of	the	Group	of	77	and	China.	
	
Suriname	acknowledges	the	great	development	challenges	that	are	related	to	changing	
population	 structures	 and	 the	 need	 to	 closely	 consider	 the	 impact	 that	 these	
demographic	 changes	 will	 have	 on	 the	 implementation	 of	 the	 2030	 Agenda	 and	 the	
achievement	of	the	sustainable	development	goals	and	targets.	
	
At	 present,	 the	 proportion	 of	 the	 elderly	 in	 the	 Caribbean	 has	 been	 larger	 than	 ever	
before	in	the	history	of	this	region.	In	Suriname,	the	recent	population	census	showed	
an	 increase	of	29
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strategic	 investments	 in	 protecting	 our	 children	 and	 youth	 against	 the	 multiple	
problems	many	of	them	are	facing	every	day.		

Violence	 against	 children,	 sexual	 abuse,	 alcohol	 and	 drugs	 abuse,	 negative	 peer	


